
Folsom City Council
Staff ort

RECOMMENDATION / CITY COUNCIL ACTION

Staff requests that the Mayor appoint Mary Johnson (with approval from the City Council) to the

Folsom Landscaping and Lighting District Advisory Committee to represent the Lake Natoma

Shores District for the term ending in December 2026.

BACKGROUND / ISSUE

Folsom Municipal Code Chapter 16.56 establishes the Landscaping and Lighting District

Advisory Committee (L&L Committee) and defines the Committee's purpose as helping to

enhance-the line of communication between city staff and elected/appointed city bodies. The

citizens, committee may also make recommendations to the Landscaping and Lighting District

Manager, the Community Development Director and the Public Works Director concerning the

maintenance and associa-ted costs to maintain and improve landscaping and lighting districts.

The Committee is comprised of one person from each landscaping and lighting district. The

members shall be regisiered voters and residents or owners within their respective landscaping

and lighting district and serve for a period offour years (unless they are appointed to serve the

remainder of an unfilled term).

POLICY/ RULE

Folsom Municipal Code Section 16.56.030(8) states that the mayor shall appoint each of the

members, subject to the approval of the City Council.
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MEETING DATE: 211312024

AGENDA SECTION: Consent Calendar

SUBJECT: Appointment of At-Large Member to the F

and Lighting District Advisory Committee
olsom Landscaping
to Represent the Lake

Natoma Shores District

F'ROM: City Clerk's Department



ANALYSIS

The L&L Committee continues to have vacancies for certain districts, and staff maintains an

open recruitment for these vacancies. One application has recently been received for the Lake
Natoma Shores District vacant seat from Mary Johnson

Staff has confirmed that the applicant's address is within the Lake Natoma Shores District and

that the applicant is a registered voter and they are therefore eligible to be appointed. The
application has previously been provided to the City Council for advance consideration.

Re spectfully submitted,

Christa Freemantle, CMC
City Clerk
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